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Message:
To the Members of the Senate Special Committee on
Congressional Redistricting,

As a proud Texan, [ am writing to express my deep
concern and strong opposition to the current attempt to
redraw congressional maps mid-decade.

This redistricting effort is not only unnecessary and
premature, but it also diverts critical attention and
resources from far more urgent matters—such as flood
relief and infrastructure repair—which directly impact the
safety and well-being of thousands of Texans.

Furthermore, I am especially disturbed by the blatant
disregard for minority representation in these proposed
maps. Texas is a diverse state, and our congressional
maps should reflect and respect that reality. Redrawing
lines to dilute the power of minority voters is not only
unjust, but it betrays the very principles of fair and
democratic representation. Our voices matter, and any
attempt to silence or sideline them is unacceptable.

This process appears to be politically motivated and
rushed—done not in the public’s interest, but in the
interest of preserving power. That is not what Texans
deserve. We deserve fair maps, drawn transparently, with
input from the communities most affected.

I urge this committee to halt the redistricting process,
refocus efforts on the real issues affecting our
communities, and commit to a fair and representative
democratic process that truly reflects the diversity and
needs of this state.








